
ATTENDANCE 
 
Our attendance for this week ending 05/05/23 was 94.0% which is still below our school 
 target of 96%. Y3 are our attendance winners for the second week running with 98.7% - well 
done! The punctuality award this week goes to both Year3 and Year 4. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors open at 8:40am and close at 8:50am. 
 

 
GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

 
Dates for your diary 

Please check the school app and website next 
week for a list of forthcoming events and  
activities. 
This year we will be holding a Summer Fair on 
the afternoon of 5th July-details will follow 
soon. 

NEWSLETTER 5th MAY 2023 

Y6 
94.4% 
RED 

Y5 
92.0% 
RED 

Y4 
94.7% 
RED 

Y3 
98.7% 
GREEN 

Y2 
97.2% 
GREEN 

Y1 
92.0% 
RED 

R 
90.3% 
RED 

Whole 
School 
94.0% 
RED 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
The children looked fab in red, white and blue today and have enjoyed the Coronation  
celebrations and activities. It is SATs week for Year 6 pupils next week. Please make sure 
you are in school every day and better still, join our breakfast club free of charge for the 
week (Tuesday-Friday from 8:00am). Good luck Y6 and do your best. Year 2 SATs will be 
taking place over the last two weeks of term so it is important you attend school every day 
and arrive early.  
Miss Hegarty 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER 
SCHOOL IS CLOSED 

ON MONDAY 8TH 
MAY FOR THE BANK 
HOLIDAY. WE WILL 
RETURN TO SCHOOL 
TUESDAY 9TH MAY. 

BIKES AND SCOOTERS 
 

It is good to see so many of you riding your bikes and scooters to school, however, please 
remember that you must get off your bike or scooter when you come on to the school 
grounds and walk it around to the cycle shelter. Your bike or scooter is your responsibility 
so please make sure you store it safely and you remember to take it home after school each 
day. Do not leave your bike or scooter outside the school office. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 


